
Franklin’s Crossing Assisted Living @ River Meadows, Fredericksburg, VA., 22408. 

As a 16-year resident of River Meadows, I now strongly agree & support the new building plans set for, The 

Franklin’s Crossing Assisted Living project. I believe, that this new proposal has addressed concerns which were 

brought up during our 1st meeting. This new proposal curtails the anxiety of dealing with traffic, noise, (all hours of 

day & night) rentals, (undesirable type of people(s)). I also appreciate your assistance with traffic measures & 

cost studies set by Vdot to include the locality/HOA.  

I wish to thank you; Mr. Lee Garrison & Mr. Charles W. Payne, (Hirschler Fleischer). 

 

Respectfully, 

Jose’ R. Ortiz 

11610 Heronview Dr. 

Fredericksburg, VA. 22408 

 


